
Project Update: June 2017 
 
We highlighted our project with local NGOs, environmental police, students, and other 
interested parts. This event was held at Instituto Universitario de la Paz, the most important 
university in the direct influence area of the project. 
 
We also created a Facebook fan page as an alternative way to promote our project and update 
some of our field activities (https://www.facebook.com/RoadkillColombianwildmammals/). 
Currently, we count with almost 200 followers (including NGOs, groups, colleagues, friends, 
and interested people), but we hope to attract more people as the project progresses. It 
would be great if you follow us! 
 
Our project and our association are now part of the Red Colombiana de Seguimiento de Fauna 
Atropellada (http://www.recosfa.net/). Thanks to this collaboration agreement, we have now 
access to a mobile app (http://appsespanol.es/iphone-ipad/navegacion/recosfa-
dqwvnqs.html), which has been shared with interested people for report road kill events from 
any part of our country. In addition, we use the website of this network to show the results 
of our surveys in the map of road kill events for Colombia.    
   
We finished our first six-months of road kill surveys (until May 2017). During this time, we 
recorded more than 300 road-killed animals, including wildlife mammals, reptiles, birds, and 
amphibians. 
 

 
F. Leonardo Meza Joya socializing our project at Instituto Universitario de la Paz 
(Barrancabermeja, Santander, Colombia). Photo by Carlos Hernández.  
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F. Leonardo Meza Joya introducing the mobile app RECOSFA to students from Instituto 
Universitario de la Paz (Barrancabermeja, Santander, Colombia). Photo by Carlos Hernández.  
 

 
Eliana Ramos taking data from a road-killed specimen of Tamandua mexicana (San Martín, 
Cesar, Colombia). Photo by F. Leonardo Meza.  
 


